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TO:        COMMUNITY BOARDS OF NYC
TITLE:    Health Danger to NYC Residents from 11,500 Wireless Antennas
FROM:   Susan Peters, 240 West 98th St. 5C, NY, NY 10025  212-864-0229;
               member – New Yorkers 4 Wired Tech

Hi, my name is Susan Peters.  I am a long-time resident of New York City and a member of the local group, New Yorkers 4 Wired Tech.
I wish to alert the community to a health danger in our neighborhoods.  
The City of New York has approved, all in one shot, the installation of 11,500 wireless antennas, installed on utility poles.  8,200 antennas have already been installed on light poles in all 5 boroughs.  There are plans for another 3,400 to be installed.  You can see one on almost every corner.  
But the public is not informed of the high levels of  radiation coming from the antennas, already causing residents of our city to move from their apartments.  Antennas are installed outside the windows of their apartments, and they become too sick to stay  where they are.  
Recently, the State of New Hampshire established a commission to study this issue.  Their report, just issued to the Governor on November 1, concluded that safety assurances for 5G have “come into question because of the thousands of peer-reviewed studies documenting deleterious health effects associated with cellphone radiation exposure.”
One question they asked was:  “Why have 1,000s of peer-reviewed studies, including the recently published U.S. Toxicology Program 16-year $30 million study, that are showing a wide range of statistically significant DNA damage, brain and heart tumors, infertility, and so many other ailments, being ignored by the Federal Communication Commission (FCC)?”
In the chat, I have placed a link to the following information:  1) this talk  2) my organization’s upcoming public education webinar 3) the State of New Hampshire report, and 4) an analysis of the New Hampshire report by a concerned environmental group.
Thank you very much.  Please consider making this an issue to be studied by your community.
Please find the 4 pieces of information at:
https://infostation1.net/1/sue/2020-11-24%20Community%20Board%20talk%20and%20info/

(1)  my talk to your community board
(2)  Webinar 2020-11-29 by New Yorkers 4 Wired Tech.
(3) State of New Hampshire  GENERAL COURT _ CONCORD, ”Final Report of the Commission to Study The Environmental and Health Effects of Evolving 5G Technology,” http://www.gencourt.state.nh.us/statstudcomm/committees/1474/reports/5G%20final%20report.pdf 
(4) https://ehtrust.org/new-hampshire-state-report-on-health-and-environmental-effects-of-5g-and-wireless-radiation/


